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On the heels of her national bestsellers Jemima J and Mr. Maybe, British sensation Jane Green delivers
a sparkling tale of old friends reunited and old jealousies rekindled.

Catherine Warner and Simon Nelson are best friends: total opposites, always together, and both unlucky in
love. Cath is scatterbrained, messy, and–since she had her heart broken a few years back–emotionally closed
off. Si is impossibly tidy, bitchy, and desperate for a man of his own. They live in London’s West
Hampstead along with their lifelong friends, Josh and Lucy, who are happily married with a devil-spawn
child and a terrifying Swedish nanny, Ingrid.

All’s well (sort of) until the sudden arrival of a college friend–the stunningly beautiful Portia, who’s known
for breaking hearts. Though they’ve grown up and grown apart from Portia, the four friends welcome her
back into the fold. But does Portia have a hidden agenda or is she merely looking to reconnect with old
friends? Her reappearance soon unleashes a rollicking series of events that tests the foursome’s friendships to
the limit and leaves them wondering if a happy ending is in store.

Fortunately, Cath has plenty to take her mind off Portia’s schemes–like her gutsy decision to leave her job in
advertising to fulfill her dream of opening a bookstore. And then there’s James, the sexy real-estate agent
who keeps dropping by even after the bookstore deal is done. With his irresistible smile and boyish charm
could he be the one to melt Cath’s heart?

Told with Jane Green’s captivating wit and flare, Bookends is above all a story about friendship–its twists,
turns and complications–and how it weathers the challenges of love, ambition, marriage, and, most of all,
growing up. Warmhearted, sophisticated, and full of delicious surprises, Bookends is Green’s most dazzling
novel yet.

From the Hardcover edition.
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From reader reviews:

Helga Lever:

Information is provisions for those to get better life, information currently can get by anyone from
everywhere. The information can be a information or any news even restricted. What people must be
consider if those information which is within the former life are challenging be find than now is taking
seriously which one would work to believe or which one the actual resource are convinced. If you receive the
unstable resource then you get it as your main information it will have huge disadvantage for you. All those
possibilities will not happen in you if you take Bookends: A Novel as the daily resource information.

Brian Crafton:

Bookends: A Novel can be one of your beginner books that are good idea. We all recommend that straight
away because this publication has good vocabulary that could increase your knowledge in terminology, easy
to understand, bit entertaining but nonetheless delivering the information. The copy writer giving his/her
effort to place every word into satisfaction arrangement in writing Bookends: A Novel but doesn't forget the
main point, giving the reader the hottest and based confirm resource details that maybe you can be one of it.
This great information can certainly drawn you into brand-new stage of crucial imagining.

Chris Boos:

You could spend your free time to learn this book this reserve. This Bookends: A Novel is simple to bring
you can read it in the playground, in the beach, train as well as soon. If you did not include much space to
bring the particular printed book, you can buy often the e-book. It is make you much easier to read it. You
can save the book in your smart phone. Thus there are a lot of benefits that you will get when you buy this
book.

Joseph Lee:

A lot of publication has printed but it differs from the others. You can get it by web on social media. You can
choose the top book for you, science, comic, novel, or whatever through searching from it. It is known as of
book Bookends: A Novel. You can contribute your knowledge by it. Without causing the printed book, it can
add your knowledge and make an individual happier to read. It is most important that, you must aware about
guide. It can bring you from one destination to other place.
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